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Dear Comrades, 

    Re: RELAUNCHING OF FEDERATION WEBSITE - fboioa.com  

 Our members are aware that our website – fboioa.com – was launched at the seventeenth Triennial 
Session of the Federation at Hyderabad in December 2007. The website was designed to provide 
information to our members about the structure, history and information about the activities of the 
Federation.  With passage of time,  a need was felt to revamp the features and contents of the website so 
that our members could get all required information at one place instead of navigating to different websites.  
It was also felt that the revamped website should aid our members in equipping themselves about the 
various facets of banking and developments in the Banking industry. 

 We are pleased to inform our members that the revamped website was re-launched at the 118th 
Executive Committee meeting of the Federation held at Kochi on 27th April 2013.  The salient features of the 
website and information available on the website are listed hereunder: 

 History of Federation, its Constitution, past leaders & Present Executive Committee, and office 
bearers of units of the Federation; 

 Seniority List of officers as on 01/04/2013; 
 Highlights of Charter of Demand submitted to IBA on 30/10/2012; 
 Circulars issued by the Federation since Ist January, 2012; 
 Photo gallery -  photographs of various events of Federation and Units; 
 Holiday Homes, Hospitals under “walk in – Walk out” facility, List of federation guest houses; 
 Links to the website of AIBOC and our Bank; Reserve Bank of India, Indian Banks’ Association; 
 Links to websites of financial dailies viz. Economic Times, Business Line, Business Standard, 

Financial Express & Reuters, stock and commodity exchanges viz. BSE, NSE & NCDEX; 
 Facility for hosting important news under Flash News and a separate place – holder for hosting 

news/events of affiliating Units 
 

 For navigating to various sections and sites listed above hyperlinks are provided (hyperlinks are links 
which when clicked on, lead to the section or website listed).  We request our members to browse through 
our revamped website at regular intervals which would enable them to enrich themselves about the latest 
developments and happenings in the banking industry, business environment and Trade Union circles.   

 The service provider is in the process of hosting updated BOI Officers’ Service Regulations which is 
expected to be completed shortly. Any suggestion for improving/addition to the contents of the website 
may be sent to the respective units for onward transmission to Federation.  Our units are requested to 
forward news, photographs of events in their respective units to Federation for hosting in the website. We 
sincerely hope that our membership would take advantage of this facility and enrich their knowledge.  

 With Comradely greetings, 

                         Yours sincerely, 

           
            (HARVINDER SINGH) 

         GENERAL SECRETARY 
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